
•	 Sign	up,	become	a	member	of	
the	Society,	and	get	involved.

•	 Alert	the	Society	to	cases	
of	hardship	of	a	physical,	
emotional	or	financial	nature.	
Your	confidentiality	will	be	
respected.

•	 Let	the	committee	know	if	
anyone	needs	contact	or	
assistance.

•	 Join	the	volunteer	group	and	
promote	contact	with	people	in	
need.

•	 Help	increase	our	membership	by	
telling	others	of	the	Society’s	work.

•	 Make	a	donation,	which	is	tax	
deductible.

What can YOU DO
for the Society?

What can the Society 
do FOR YOU?

To	contact	the	committee
PHONE:	See	Contact Us on	website
EMAIL: swissccs@gmail.com
WEBSITE:	www.swissccs.org.au	

Swiss	Community	Care	Society
PO	Box	320
ST	IVES		NSW		2075		Australia

What	happens	next?	A	committee	member	will	contact	you	to	confirm	your	
membership.	Please	check	the	SCCS	website	for	the	calendar	of	events	and	SCCS	
brochure	which	provides	more	information	about	the	activities	of	the	Society.	
Note:	Each	member	of	a	Couple	Membership	(where	a	reduced	fee	applies),	is	entitled	
to	full	individual	membership	status,	e.g.	to	vote	and	grant	proxies.	

•	 Visit	the	sick	in	hospital.

•	 Raise	awareness	of	the	needs	
of	people	in	less	fortunate	
circumstances	and	provide	them	
with	support	and	encouragement.

•	 Keep	in	touch	with	the	elderly	and	
lonely,	and	promote	contact	with	
other	persons	in	the	community	
and	mutual	support	networks.

•	 Organise	outings	and	luncheons	
for	Swiss	seniors	and	their	friends.

•	 Advise	those	who	find	themselves	
in	need	of	support	and	guidance.

•	 Provide	financial	assistance	
in	cases	of	hardship.	Assist	with	
identifying	other	sources	of	support.

•	 Contact	older	members	of	the	
community	on	their	birthdays	and	
at	Christmas.

•	 Promote	good	fellowship	among	
the	Swiss	and	Swiss-Australian	
community.

•	 Draw	the	attention	of	senior	
members	of	the	community	to	
the	activities	of	the	Society.
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We look forward to seeing you soon!

Swiss Community Care Society Inc. —  based in NSW

Membership Application Form

I/we	wish	to	become	a	member	of	the	Swiss	Community	Care	Society

ABN	28	446	153	022
Donation	ref:	DGE	87961

                          APPLICANT No. 1 
Surname	or
Company	Name

???	Under	Q’s:	Would	you	prefer	that	
communications	are	sent	to	only	one	
member	of	a	couple	membership	Y	/	N.	If	to	
only	one,	please	nominate	Applicant	1	or	2.

I	note	that	my	membership	will	automatically	continue	unless,	among	other	things,	I	resign	
(by	mail	or	email	to	the	SCCS	Secretary),	or	fail	to	pay	my	annual	membership	fee	within	six	
months	after	it	becomes	due.		Annual	membership	follows	the	financial	year	and	the	fee	is	due	
at	the	start	of		the	financial	year,	i.e.	1	July.
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3This form:		Please	complete, SAVE, 		
and email	to	swissccs@gmail.com

or post to 
Swiss Community Care Society,  
PO Box 320, ST IVES NSW 2075 

Type of membership and annual fees (please tick)

Senior	Individual	(65+)	$15

Senior	Couple	(one	65+)	$20

Individual	$25

Couple	$40

Individual	Life Member	$300	

Couple	Life	Member	$450	

Corporate	Member	$200

Donation,	tax	deductible	$			(Receipt	issued)

One-off	
payment

Your payment: Make	a	bank	tansfer	to
Swiss	Community	Care	Society
ANZ	Bank,	BSB	012-003,	Account	8683627
Remember	to	include	the	name	for	whom	the	
payment	is	made.	Alternatively,	post	a	cheque.

Bank	
transfer

Cheque
$

Amount	
being	
paid

Appln
Date	of

Signature

APPLICANT No. 2

Can	you	offer	your	services	to	assist	the	Committee	with	visitations?	

First	Name

Date	of	Birth

Nationality/ies
(both,	if	dual)

Occupation

Address/Street

Town,
State,	PC

Phone

Email

Yes No
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